
 

F.Y.I. 

from the Policy Unit 
FYI-311 
Date: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 

SUBJECT: Nevada, North Dakota, Oregon are Electronic Document Exchange (EDE) states 
Please contact the Policy Unit if you have any questions regarding these or any other changes at 

DCSS POLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov or call 602-771-8127 
 
The purpose of this F.Y.I. is to inform staff that Nevada, North Dakota, and Oregon are the most recent states to join the Electronic 
Document Exchange. 
  
Having the ability to use Electronic Document Exchange (EDE) allows states to exchange child support documents and Uniform 
Interstate Family Support Act (UIFSA) forms securely to improve the efficiency of interstate case processing. Not all states participate 
in EDE and one great benefit is that participating states are not required to submit original documents (e.g., certified copies of court 
orders) if they are transmitted through the Electronic Document Exchange.  
 
The Office of Child Support Enforcement asks that states please be patient and not overwhelm them with unsolicited documents and 
requests while they acclimate to this new process. 
 

DCSS colleagues are urged to view this information directly on The PORT and not create a separate personal file. 
*Please do not reply directly to this message as we will not be able to respond. This email address is only used for outgoing mail 
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